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Members of the Senedd will wish to be aware that the first joint England and Wales Fisheries Management Plans (FMPs) for King Scallop and Seabass have been published today and can be found here: Joint Fisheries Statement and Fisheries Management Plans

Publication of these FMPs by the end of 2023 was a commitment in the Joint Fisheries Statement (JFS). Both these FMPs and the JFS form part of the new Fisheries Framework. 

The plans will create a roadmap for the future management of the king scallop and seabass fisheries in Welsh waters. The purpose of the FMPs is to manage fishing activity within sustainable limits, setting out the policies and measures required to reach and maintain our goal of sustainable king scallop and seabass fisheries for future generations.  

Following consultation on both draft FMPs, formal Summary of Responses and Government Responses have been published in parallel:

The King Scallop SoR can be found here: King Scallop Fisheries Management Plan
The Seabass SoR can be found here: Bass Fisheries Management Plan

As we turn our focus to delivering the policies and commitments set out in these FMPs, we will continue to engage with stakeholders in the process.
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